
Winter 2017

Dear Parents & Families,

With the New Year approaching quickly, I’d like to use this time to reflect on all 
of the exciting things that have already happened during the 2017-18 school 
year!

If you haven’t done so already, please talk to your child about the enrichment 
opportunities that they have participated in so far. Our expansion of the Arts 
curriculum (visual and performing) is sure to promote success for our students 
both in and out of the classroom! Thanks to you, the parents!

Finally, I want to highlight some of the things that we are doing to promote 
social and emotional well-being for our students (and adults). Sanford Harmony 
which emphasizes the use of cooperation and communication to embrace 
diversity and reduce bullying. And Power Brain which uses physical, emotional 
and cognitive exercises to enhance focus, creativity, etc. 

I cannot wait to see what 2018 has in store for PS 166Q! Wishing you and your 
families a wonderful holiday season and a happy & healthy New Year! 

Warmly,

Jessica Geller


